
Papa Murphy’s is committed to your health and the health of our 
team. As we adopt to the changing local and state requirements 
to minimize the spread of COVID-19, we are adhering to the state’s 
mandate to wear face coverings while in indoor public spaces.

Thank you for your support and continued patronage during 
these unprecedented times.  

thanks for

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO OUR CUSTOMERS

WEARIN  A
FACE MASK


